
Community Workshops

Wednesday April 5, 2017
6:30 PM to 8:30 PM
Sebastopol Veterans Memorial Building
Dining Room
282 S High Street | Sebastopol, CA 95472

OR

Saturday, April 15, 2017
9:00 AM to 11:00 AM
Petaluma Veterans Memorial Building
Conference Room A
1094 Petaluma Blvd. South | Petaluma, CA 94952

Pick a date that is convenient for you.
(The same materials will be presented on both dates.
A Spanish translator is available upon request prior to meeting).

Petaluma-Sebastopol Trail Feasibility Study

Please join us for a discussion about the Petaluma-Sebastopol Trail Feasibility Study.

Project Timeline and Next Steps:

Summer 2016 – Spring 2017: Identification of existing conditions, right of way and utility 
mapping, community survey, initial contact and meetings/workshops with stakeholders, 
interest groups, and the public.

April – May 2017: Further identification and evaluation of issues, opportunities and 
alternatives based on public input from community workshops and online surveys.

May – July 2017: Preparation and presentation of Draft Feasibility Study.

August – September 2017: Address public comments.

October – November 2017: Preparation and release of Final Feasibility Study.

December 2017: Board of Supervisors presentation. 

Questions?
Not able to attend?

Contact Ken Tam,
Project Manager
(707) 565-3348

ken.tam@sonoma-county.org
www.sonomacountyparks.org

The Sonoma County Regional Parks Department is preparing a feasibility study for an approximately 13-mile 
bicycle and pedestrian trail connecting the Cities of Petaluma and Sebastopol. The study is funded with a 
Caltrans Sustainable Transportation Planning Grant (State funds) and local match funds from Sonoma County, 
City of Sebastopol, City of Petaluma, Sonoma County Bicycle Coalition, and Santa Rosa Cycling Club. The study 
will identify a preliminary trail alignment and design and prioritize trail segments for future construction. The 
project costs and the economic and other benefits to the community will also be assessed. Beginning April 5, 
2017, the public can provide input by completing an online community survey available in English and Spanish 
on the Sonoma County Regional Parks Department Website at:
http://parks.sonomacounty.ca.gov/About_Us/Project_Details/Petaluma_Sebastopol_Trail_Proposed.aspx


